

October 2, 2006

Mr. Michael Thornton 16856 Falcon Sound Montgomery, TX 77356

Dear Mike:

The National Museum of Patriotism and the current members of the board want to officially welcome you to the museum family. We are excited about the opportunities ahead and utilizing both your expertise and resourcefulness to ensure this museum's success.

Our goal is to allow the community to be as much a part of the growth of the museum as possible. We believe this requires the effort, and most importantly, the passion of all. I knew you possessed similar qualities and would work well with our team to provide what we needed; therefore, it was an easy decision to have you join us in the capacity of Board Member.

We look forward to formally introducing you to the board at the next board meeting which will shortly be announced.

Thank you and again, welcome aboard!

Your Partner in Patriotism,

Nick Snider

Chairman and Founder

National Museum of Patriotism

Walcome about